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UAE President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan received several 
phone calls today exchanging congratulations on the occasion of Eid Al-Adha. The calls 
were received from His Excellency Bashar Al-Assad, President of the Syrian Arab 
Republic; His Excellency Muhammad Shehbaz Sharif, Prime Minister of the Islamic 
Republic of Pakistan; and His Eminence Dr Ahmed El-Tayeb, Grand Imam of Al-Azhar. 
  
His Highness exchanged greetings and best wishes with Their Excellencies and His 
Eminence, praying that God grants prosperity and wellbeing to their countries and 
peoples, and peace, security, and prosperity to all Arab and Muslim 
nations and the world. 
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